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To Julie Dennett / Whom It May Concern 
 
I am deeply concerned about new legislation, the National Radioactive Waste 
Managment Bill 2010, announced by Martin Ferguson targeting Muckaty as 
the preferred site for the federal nuclear waste dump. 
 
I am writing a submission to request a hearing be held in Tennant Creek, 
where a number of Traditional Owners will be able to attend and be heard 
about this issue. It is incredibly important to listen to what they have to say, 
take evidence from them directly and seriously consider their knowledge, 
understanding and connection to the land.  
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
Amy Quinton 
 

 
 

 




